
Good Afternoon Mrs. DeBlase,                                                 03/15/19 

 

                Nice talking to you, hope all is going well and you are benefitting from all the excel tricks! 

 

                I write to request the Selectman’s (and Police Chief’s) approval/permission for use of the 

roadways. The event is an annual bicycle pledge ride, called Ride The Vineyard – A joint fundraiser for 

Multiple Sclerosis and the Martha’s Vineyard Boys & Girls Club. I’ve attached the event form, and routes 

for the ride as well as police detail request information. The ride will originate from the High School and 

end back at the High School. 

 

                Could this be added to the Selectman’s agenda, for signatures? Would we need to physically be 

there for the meeting?  

 

                If you have any questions, concerns, or anything regarding this event please just let me know. 

Without the support of your town, this event, which raises approximately $400,000 for MS but also 

nearly $30,000 for the Island youth that our Club supports.  

 

Thank you for your time and assistance!  

 

 

Stacey Smith 
Office Manager 
Martha’s Vineyard Boys & Girls Club 

44 Robinson Road 
PO Box 654 
Edgartown, MA 02539 
 
(p) 508.627.3303 
(f) 508.627.3372 
stacey@mvbgclub.org 
 
www.mvbgclub.org 
 
www.facebook.com/mvbgclub 
 
www.twitter.com/mvbgclub 
 
www.instagram.com/mvbgclub 
 

 


